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Comments: I am extremely supportive of the Dry Riverside Project. I believe there will be considerable habitat

enhancement as a result of the project which will provide benefit to our ungulate populations that are currently

experiencing 100 year low levels.

 

Because of my strong interest in the Dry Riverside Project, I am requesting to remain an "interested party"

regarding all objections submitted in response to the Draft Decision. If changes requested by another party alter

the project activities and therefore reduce the ability of this project to meet its objectives, then I am requesting

participation in any objection resolution discussions.

 

Thank you for providing opportunity to comment.


